
SHOBNALL PRIMARY SCHOOL PFA  
Minutes of the PFA meeting held on Wednesday 26th April 2017  

  
Present:     Caroline Frost, Georgina Hull, Becca Woolley, Jane York, Julie Tinning, David 
Adams and Paula Johnston  
 
Apologies:   Carolyn Tatham, Debbie Knight, Sarah Barker, Lorna Baker and Rachael Toon 
  

Minute  Action  

Easter Bingo was a great success. We raised 
£266.81.  
  
Our overall funds so far are £3,300. We need 
to raise £5,000 in total for the library, so not 
far off.  

  

Sports Day  
Monday 19th June or Wednesday 21st 
June  
  
We will be selling sausage and bacon rolls as 
well as tea and coffee.   
We will discuss more at the next PFA 
meeting.  
  

Caroline is going to speak to Andrew about 
donating the rolls.  

Adult Quiz Night – Friday 5th May 2017  
  
We have 12 teams so far (4 of these are 
teachers)  
  
7pm arrival for 7:30pm start  
  

  
  
  
  

Cake Sale – 26th May 3:30pm  
  
We are planning a cake sale at the end of the 
school day.   
We are asking for cake donations.   

  

Grandparents Tea Party  
  
We discussed inviting 4 grandparents per 
child, but if no grandparents they can invite a 
member of the family. We will invite them into 
school at 2:30 until 3:30.   
We spoke about bring your own picnic. Or we 
supply rolls, cake and a biscuit to each 
grandparent. We were thinking of charging 
50p or £1 depending on which option we go 
for, this will include a free tea or coffee.  
Dates for these will be as follows:  
Monday 26th June Years 5 and 6   
Wednesday 28th June Years 3 and 4  
Thursday 29th June Reception, years 1 and 2  
Friday 30th June Nursery AM  
  

Send a letter out to confirm numbers   
  
Caroline to ask Andrew if he can supply rolls  
  
Purchase Biscuits and Cakes   



End of year disco – 7th July   
  
KS1 – 5 until 6:15  
KS2 – 6:30 until 8:00  
  

  

Other Things mentioned at the meeting  
  
Having a chat to a few parents about what 
events they would like to have at the school.   
For example:  
Eid celebration  
Multi-cultural evening/disco  
  
We could send out a suggestion letter, with a 
return slip attached.   
  

  

Next PFA Meeting will be Wednesday 14th 
June 2017  
3:30pm  

  

 


